

Making Northern Ireland Safer For Everyone Through Professional, Progressive Policing

6th December 2005

Ms Therese Brown Risk Management Director Altnagelvin Hospital Glenshane Road LONDONDERRY BT47 6SB

Dear Ms Brown

As discussed on a previous occasion, it is our intention to interview a number of people who are, or were, employed by Altnagelvin Hospital. This is in relation to the death of Raychel Ferguson on 10th July 2001.

Accordingly, can I ask you to confirm suitable contact addresses and/or telephone numbers for the following people:-

- 1. Dr Claire Jamieson
- 2. Dr R Gilliland
- 3. Dr Makar
- 4. Dr Zafar
- 5. Dr Jeremy Johnston
- 6. Dr Nesbitt
- 7. Dr Bernie Trainor
- 8. Dr Vijay Gund
- 9. Dr McCord
- 10. Sister Millar
- 11. Staff Nurse Noble
- 12. Staff Nurse Rice
- 13. Staff Nurse Gilchrist

I would also request similar details for any other of your staff who have provided statements to the Inquiry into Hyponatremia-related deaths in Northern Ireland.

Fermanagh District Command Unit

48 Queen Street, ENNISKILLEN, BT74 7JR Web: www.psni.police.uk

el: E-mail: fermanagh



RF - PSNI

I would state also that a request for these details does not confirm that police will definitely interview all listed, nor does it preclude a later decision to interview others not on this list.

If I can be of any assistance in this matter, please contact me at the address below, or on

Yours sincerely

Detective Sergeant

Fermanagh District Command Unit
48 Queen Street, ENNISKILLEN, BT74 7JR Web: www.psni.police.uk

Fax: E-mail: fermanagh Tel: